Wednesday nigit
Nov. 9¢,1955

Dear Buck Hyah Toot, brother:

As you no doubt have heszrd by now, they have given a license for
the construction of the Priest apids Dam,
*hat dosen't mesn that they will be out theré next week working on
it, or even th!s winter,

But 1 am writing to you now to tell you it is very important thet you
come in Friday end see me. It 1s also very important thaet you telk to
no one sbout the dam , nor do anything sbout it until you understand
from me.

I will not be in fowm “aturday or “ynday, but I will be here
Friday,

In writing to you, I do what you heve always told me you want,
not to tell you what to do but to try and help you do what you want to

do. ?hat is why it i8s necessary to see me,

Now Tow Look





